Ref. No.1807-002
September 2018
CITIZEN ELECTRONICS CO.,LTD.

To Digi-key Electronics:

Notification of Discontinuation

We would like to announce that CITIZEN ELECTRONICS CO,, LTD. has decided to discontinue
production of the following products.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this decision.

We also ask you to communicate this notification of discontinuance to your company's relevant
departments.

1. Subject products LS71C2D-T

2. Reason Since the number of LS71C2D-T production has considerably decreased,
we decided to discontinue this item.

3. Replacement product  LS71C4D1-T
¥We want to replace from LS71C2D-T to LS71C4D1-T as soon as possible in your warehouse.

If you have any questions in this regard, please feel free to contact our sales representative
at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely

Sales representative




